
Attachment regarding the motion related to “Digitizing of Literature” 
 

Within my research and conversations with other members, this process has been 
common within the ISO to send the information regarding our literature to the 
publishers for printing, but it is important to mention that this process has been made 
only by the sole purpose for being able to print, not to distribute in digital. Therefore, I 
think it is important to put in the word of “digitalized” somewhere within our Rules and 
Procedures in order that can be clear for future developments regarding on the 
possibility to distribute the literature in a digital way. We have on or Rules and 
Procedures the word “print”, so it is important as well to keep in the word “digital”.  
 
I know that there are no current authorizations regarding on the distribution or sales of 
the literature in a digital way, but once the BOT along with the ISO and BOR move 
forward in this matter, we will have already the word digital within our Rules and 
Procedures.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Luis O.  
Area 28 


